
PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE 

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the 
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may not be a 
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all 
correspondence received to date. 

To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email 
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov  



From: Connie Miller
To: Public Comment
Cc:
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT ITEM NOT ON THE AGENDA - 03/22/22
Date: Sunday, March 20, 2022 2:04:29 PM

I want to thank Vice Mayor Meadows and Councilmembers Fligor and Weinberg for passing
the Los Altos Climate Action and Adaptation Plan (CAAP) at the last Council meeting on
March 8. 

I note the CAAP included a letter from Mayor Enander.  I respectfully request that this letter
be removed from the CAAP for two reasons.  First, the letter did not address the high priority
issues in the CAAP but rather deflected the focus on low priority actions with an implication
that climate fluctuations are typical and our current climate crisis is no more than that. 
Second, the mayor did not vote to support the CAAP, and the letter seems incongruent given
Mayor Enander’s NO VOTE on the CAAP.

Please remove Mayor Enander’s letter from the CAAP and replace it with a letter from one of
the council members who had the forward thinking knowledge and courage to vote for the
CAAP’s adoption.

Connie Miller – Los Altos Resident

P  Please consider the environment before printing emails. 
 



From: Adeline Kopp
To: Public Comment
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT ITEM NOT ON THE AGENDA - 03/22/22
Date: Sunday, March 20, 2022 9:41:49 PM

Thank you Council Members Meadows, Fligor and Weinberg for passing the Los Altos
Climate Action and Adaptation Plan at the March 8 Council meeting. As a high school
student, I felt that the CAAP is important to my future. I appreciate the time that you all have
put into making our community a contributor to a more sustainable planet.

Although a step in the right direction, the CAAP was drawn away from its great aspects by the
letter from Mayor Enander. Not only did the letter not address the high priority issues in the
CAAP, but the mayor did not vote to support the CAAP.

I respectfully request that this letter be removed from the CAAP. 

Adeline Kopp

Los Altos



From: Peter Mills
To: Public Comment; City Council
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT ITEM NOT ON THE AGENDA - 03/22/22
Date: Sunday, March 20, 2022 10:24:24 PM

Dear City Council:

On March 8, at the City Council meeting, the council passed the Los Altos Climate Action and Adaptation Plan.

Mayor Enander’s letter included in the CAAP does not mention any of the high priority issues in the CAAP, nor
did the mayor vote to support the CAAP.

It seems to me that the city should not include the Mayor’s letter in the CAAP. 

Sincerely,

Peter Mills

Los Altos


